Antonia R. Villaraigosa, Mayor
City of Los Angeles

Board of Harbor
Commissioners

S, David Freeman
FPresident

Jerilyn Ldpsz Mendoza
Viee Prasident

Kaylynn L. Kim
Douglas P. Krause
Joseph R, Radisich

Geraldine Knatz, Ph.D.
Executive Director

Port of Los Angeles

425 8. Palos Verdes Street

Post Cffice Box 151

San Pedro, CA 90733-0151

Tel/TOD 310 SEA-PORT

www.portoflosangales.arg

An Affirmative Action/
Equal Opportunity Employer

(‘& Wiﬂ/

&&* ir
.....‘ %
W

July 2, 2007
/,,9’7’:::/“\
SUBJECT: ERRATA REGARDING THE DRAFT EIS/EIR FOR THE BERTH 136-

147 [TRAPAC] CONTAINER TERMINAL PROJECT EXECUTIVE
SUMMARY

On June 29, 2007, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Los Angeles District (Corps) and the
Los Angeles Harbor Department (Port) released a joint Environmental Impact
Statement/Environmental Impact Report (EIS/EIR) for the Berth 136-147 [TraPac]
Container Terminal Project.

This letter serves to notice of a number of errors in Sections 5.2.1, 5.2.2 and 5.2.3 and one
error to Figure ES-4 of the Executive Summary. The enclosed errata has been prepared to
provide a summary of changes. Changes are identified as strikeents for text removed and
underline for additions. For Figure ES-4, the original and new versions are included and
the change is circled.

Public Meeting: The Corps and the Port will jointly conduct a public meeting to receive
public comment con the Draft EIS/EIR and the enclosed Errata on July 31, 2007 at Banning
Landing Community Center 100 E. Water Street, Wilmington CA. This meeting is to be
conducted in English with simultaneous English/Spanish translation services provided.

Comments: The Draft EIR/EIS was released for a 45-day public review period on June 29,
2007. In addition, five days are being added to the 45-day public review period to
accommodate the July 4th Holiday. Written comments on the EIS/EIR will be received
until August 20, 2007 and should be sent to both:

Commander, 11.S. Army Corps of Engineers,

Los Angeles District, ¢/o Dr. Spencer D. MacNeil
P.O. Box 532711

Los Angeles, California 90053-2325

and

Dr. Ralph Appy, Director Environmental Management Division
425 South Palos Verdes Street

San Pedro, CA 90731

For additional information, please contact the Corps’ Public Affairs Office at {213) 452-
3920 or Lena Maun-DeSantis at the Port of Los Angeles at (310) 732-3950.

N Recycied and Recyclable |



